

## PTA Weekly News w/e 7 October 2022

We are back with our weekly news this week after a little break and a busy start to the new school term!

## <u>AUTUMN SCHOOL DISCO – FRIDAY 14 OCTOBER 2022</u>

We are excited to be holding an **Autumn Disco** on **Friday 14 October 2022** with theme Boo, boo, boo-gie! Fancy dress is optional. Tickets are on sale here on our website: <a href="https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=52864#.YzldunbMI2w">https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=52864#.YzldunbMI2w</a>

There is a discount for families with 3+ siblings and this is applied at checkout.

We look forward to seeing your children there and making it a memorable event!



## PTA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - 20 OCTOBER 2022

We will be holding our AGM on **Thursday 20 October** at **7pm** in the school hall. We will also release a Zoom link nearer to the time for anyone unable to attend in person whom wishes to attend virtually. Please view the information/attachments previously sent out on email for further information or contact a committee member.

All the committee roles are available for any parent/carer to put themselves forward for. We are hoping to find some new volunteers to step up into the roles of Chair and Secretary. The PTA committee requires a **Chair (or two Co-Chairs), Treasurer and Secretary at a minimum** to be able to carry on. The PTA raise much neededfunds for the school so please do consider coming forward for a committee role.

<u>Please be aware if we do not have enough committee members (minimum 3, maximum 5) then the PTA will</u> have to fold and this would be a massive shame for all.

We are also keen to find new volunteers who would like to take on the **Pre-Loved Uniform** as a project to manage plus the **Social Media Communications** role. The tasks can be done by a team of people so the work is divided up so it does not need to take up lots of time, however it would be great to have volunteers to lead in both these areas.

## How can you support the PTA and our School?

Check our 'Partner's section on the website to see all our current business partnerships

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=partners#.Yz\_TmnbMI2w





Please sign up to **Easy Fundraising** and **Amazon Smile** using our easy to remember URLs below and remember to use these each time you shop online. Both have apps too and are FREE to sign up and the PTA benefit from FREE donations every time you do your usual online shopping! It's a total win-win!

bit.ly/clarendoneasyfundraising

bit.ly/clarendonamazonsmile

Did you know an ink cartridge takes up to 1000 years to break down naturally?

Keep saving your **used ink cartridges** for recycling via the Ink Bin, **situated outside the school office every Monday**. We raise money for each recycled ink cartridge whilst doing something good for the environment.



Email: <a href="mailto:clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com">clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com</a>

Facebook & Instagram: @clarendonprimaryschoolpta

Website: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/

Thanks for reading. Have a great weekend!

Debbie, Andrea, Ali and Marcus

